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What’s com-

ing up... 

Dear Parents, 

It is hard to believe that 2018 is rapidly coming to an end.  Our dedicated faculty and staff will 
continue to give their best to educate your child as we move into 2019.  Your continued support 
and cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

Please be sure your child is ready for outside recess as winter weather has settled in.  Our tem-
perature cut-off to determine an inside or outside day is 20 degrees, including the wind chill.  
Once the ground becomes snow covered, students must have snow pants and boots to play in 
the snow.  Children without snow pants can play on the black top and the playground equip-
ment, but not on the field.  If a childôs pants and feet get wet during recess, it makes for an un-
comfortable afternoon.   

We have several holiday giving projects occurring this month.  There is a school-wide effort to 
collect needed items to send to troops overseas. Fifteen boxes will be sent to Pakistan.  The 
donations were sorted, tallied, and added by students in Mrs. Huntleyôs class.  In addition, 
grade levels have been collecting donations for Spring Farm Cares, the Keeler Toy Drive, and 
The Great Bedtime Story Pajama Drive to benefit local children through the Utica Rescue Mis-
sion.   

One of the exit outcomes of the New Hartford Central School District is to have our students be 
active ñCommunity Contributors.ò  I am so proud that these youngsters are practicing giving in 
such a productive manner.  Our students are experiencing the beauty that is inherent in giving.  
We thank you for supporting these efforts in any way possible.  

On behalf of the faculty and staff at Myles Elementary, I wish you a wonderful holiday season 
and all the best for a Happy New Year. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cynthia A. Langone 

From the Principal 

December  2018 
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Kindergarten      Chrystie Langdon         Carter Griffith 

Grade 1        Madison Trevett             Ian Luley 

Grade 2        Gabrielle Whitney          Kaiser King 

Grade 3                Addison Mykel     Salvatore Paladino  

Grade 4               Ella Hill                            Ryan Halpin 

Grade 5               Caitlin Greene                Jonah Snizek 

Grade 6               Juliana Callan                Jack Pietryka 

Physical Education Students of the Month 

Congratulations to these students.  They worked hard to 

achieve this accomplishment.  To receive this award, stu-

dents must try their best in P.E. class, always be prepared, 

follow directions, demonstrate good sportsmanship, and fol-

low safety procedures. 

M Y L E S  M O N I T O R  



Personal Items 

Please label lunchboxes, clothing, back-

packs, outerwear, etc. in case your child mis-

places these items. Our lost and found table 

is located in the back of the cafeteria. 

Parent Visitors 
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If you plan on eating lunch with your child, you must sign in at 

the main office and wear a visitor pass.  Parents may bring 

lunch for their child, but are not to give food to any other child 

due to health and safety concerns.   There are several confi-

dential health issues that may put a child at risk if outside food 

is given to them.  

Family Vacations 

We encourage you to try and coordinate your 

family vacations with the school calendar. If 

necessary for parents to take their children 

out of school for a family trip, we ask that you 

not request assignments in advance.  Though 

intentions are good, there is a direct link be-

tween classroom instruction and the inde-

pendent work that children are expected to 

do. Teachers will keep a folder during your 

childôs absence with work to be completed up-

on his/her return. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Nurseôs Notes 

 

KEEPING YOUR FAMILY HEALTHY THROUGHOUT THE  HOLIDAY AND AL-

WAYS. 

 

Do not let the weather fool you.  Bug borne illness can occur ant time of the year of 

the year.  Follow these basic steps to keep your family healthy throughout the year: 

¶ Teach children to wash their hands at these key times: after using the bathroom, 

petting  an animal, playing outside and before eating. 

¶ Do hand washing right: Wash with soap and water for at least 20 seconds of 

scrubbing to kill the germs that need to be killed. 

¶ Keep a bottle of  hand sanitizer with you to the mall food courts and other places 

where there might not be a sink handy.  Be sure to cover every part of your hand 

including under nails if possible.  

¶ After preparing meat or poultry, wash cutting boards with hot soapy water and 

spray counter tops with disinfectant.  The bacteria commonly found on raw 

meats including campylobacter, salmonella and E.coli are more dangerous than 

other germs you are likely to have in your house. 

¶ Wash small cuts and scrapes with soap and water.  Apply an antibacterial oint-

ment, put a bandage on it, and change the bandage daily until the  wound  

heals. 

¶ Make sure your children are up to date on their vaccinations and consider get-

ting the flu shot.  A school age child who is vaccinated against the flu is less like-

ly to bring home a bug that can infect the whole family. 

¶ If someone in your house is sick, take a moment to disinfect door knobs, televi-

sion remotes, toys and other items/your children touch throughout the day. 

 

  Have a Very Happy and Healthy Holiday Season! 
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Daily Schedule    

School Begins      8:50    

  Dismissal            3:00         

The PTA had the opportunity 

To earn additional bonus points for the Price Chopper 

Tools for Schools Program, by submitting a photo of our Principal. 

Here is a picture of Mrs. Langone and Mrs. Morrisôs 2nd grade class 

with some of the items purchased last year. 

 

 

Important  Information 

If there are any updates or 

changes in your personal infor-

mation please contact the office 

@ 738-9600 so that we can up-

date our records. 


